
Association News

Chautauqua Type Short Course Program

There are positions for 200 political science
faculty in the two political science short cour-
ses included in the NSF 1976-1977 Chautauqua
Type Short Course Program, conducted by the
American Association for the Advancement of
Science.

The primary objective of the program is to
make available to college teachers, as quickly as
possible, new knowledge about topics of cur-
rent interest in such a way that the course
materials will be directly useful in their teach-
ing and research. Two political science courses
have been offered annually since 1973-1974.
The course materials and instructors have been
evaluated as very effective by the participants.
Conversely, the past short course directors-
Jack Dennis, University of Wisconsin; Elinor
Ostrom, Indiana University; and Robert Put-
nam, University of Michigan—have expressed a
high regard for this professional development
program.

The short courses are taught on regional circuits
located at universities and colleges. Each course
meets twice in two-day sessions, once in late
fall and again in early spring. During the interim
period participants work on projects related to
the courses. The National Science Foundation
provides participants with support for room
rent, on a double occupancy basis, for the
course periods. Participants or their institutions
bear travel and meal expenses.

The political science short courses
1976-1977 and their locations are:

for

The Politics of Government Budgeting
Allen Schick, Congressional Research Service,
Library of Congress.
Locations: Miami University, Oxford Ohio;
University of Missouri, Kansas City; University
of Wisconsin, Madison, Wisconsin; Louisiana
State University, Baton Rouge, Louisiana.

Research Perspectives on Voting and Elections

Richard A. Brody, Stanford University.
Locations: Harvey Mudd College, Claremont,
California; Oregon Graduate Center, Beaverton,
Oregon; Stanford University, Stanford, Califor-
nia; University of Texas, Austin, Texas.

For the course schedule and applications, write
to: Chautauqua Type Short Courses, Box B,
American Association for the Advancement of
Science, 1776 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.,
Washington, D.C. 20036.

AAUP and CAUT Censure Lists

The Committee on Professional Ethics and
Academic Freedom wishes to bring to the
attention of Association members the censure
lists of the American Association of University
Professors and the Canadian Association of
University Teachers on the next page. The
AAUP list with dates of censuring is published
with the permission of the AAUP BULLETIN.
The CAUT censure list is published with the
consent of the Canadian Association of Univer-
sity Teachers and is presented to advise APSA
members considering Canadian offers of
appointment of institutions in Canada where
conditions of academic freedom are not
satisfactory.
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